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Markus Kaatranen has been appointed Sales Director and a member of the Puuilo Plc’s management team. Kaatranen starts

in his position no later than 1 March 2022.

Markus Kaatranen joins Puuilo from Kotipizza Plc, where he has been working as a Sales Director since 2016. Previously

Kaatranen has worked eg. for LIDL Finland about 8 years and he has strong experience from chain operations and retail

sales management roles. Kaatranen holds a BBA degree.

Puuilo’s current management team member Chain Manager Tom Lång will leave Puuilo’s management team membership no

later than 28 February 2022.

“We are happy to have Markus strengthen Puuilo’s management team. Markus has strong expertise in retail sales

management, and I believe his expertise together with extensive experience will play a significant role in executing Puuilo's

growth strategy”, says Juha Saarela, CEO of Puuilo.

"I would like warmly thank Tom Lång for his contribution in Puuilo's management team and the development of our

operations in recent years," continues Juha Saarela, CEO of Puuilo.
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